
Dear Grandmothers and Others for Peace:   

Sunday, November 1, 2009  

3:00 pm to 4:00 pm 

 

Will the likelihood of a 
cooler afternoon bring 
you out Sunday?   

Surely you are still 
concerned about our 
military involvement in 
Afghanistan. And though 
we are pulling out of Iraq, 
todays news of 147 
people killed in a double 
bombing in Baghdad 
reminds us we are a long 
way from "Peace'.   

Please join us next at the corner of McBean Parkway and Valencia 
Boulevard as we remind our fellow Santa Claritans that we continue 
to work and pray for peace.  

Please email: Patty pcarmody@ca.rr.com; or 

Carole Lutness at (661) 755-3772 
 

 

 


